
SABDEN PARISH COUNCIL 
www.sabdenparish.org.uk 

Clerk: Mrs A M Whitwell Email: clerk@sabdenparish.org.uk Tel. No. 01282 779376 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL WILL BE HELD ON  

THURSDAY 6th MARCH at 7.15pm  

at The Pendle Room, St. Nicholas Church, Wesley St. 

 

A G E N D A 

 

(also available at www.sabdenparish.org.uk) 
 

1.  Apologies for absence 
2.  Declaration of members interests 
3.  To approve minutes of the meeting held 6th february 2025 
4.  Public participation 
5.  Finance – 
     To approve accounts for payment     
6.  Planning applications –  
      none to date 
7.  Environmental - 
     Tree planting programme  -15th march 
     Community litter pick- 8th march 
8.  To consider the best kept village 2025 entry 
9.  To receive update on access road to the medical centre -   
10. To consider arrangements for the annual act of remembrance  
11. To consider access to pendle hill and receive updates on signage  
12. For information only 
 
 Playground report 
 Borough councillor report  
 Parish lengthsman updates  
 Ribble valley area committee report 
 Councillors items –  
13. Date of next meeting – Thursday 3rd April 2025 at 7.15pm 
 
 
A M Whitwell 
Clerk to Council 
26th February 2025 
 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC & PRESS ARE ALL WELCOME TO JOIN THE MEETING. 
PLEASE CONTACT THE CLERK PRIOR TO ATTENDANCE. 

mailto:clerk@sabdenparish.org.uk

